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For Immediate Release

Date: April 30", 2019

Contact: Det. Sgt. Waltmire #69
Phone: 630-768-2849

Email: cwaltmire@co.kendall.il.us

Sheriff’s Office Investigates Shooting

On April 29" 2019 at approximately 1 1:03p.m. Kendall County Sheriff's Office personnel
responded to a report of shots fired and an injured subject in the 200 block of Fernwood Road in
unincorporated Oswego Township.

Upon arrival deputies located an individual in a residence with a gunshot wound. The subject
received immediate medical treatment from responding deputies and care was later turned over
to responding medical personnel. The subject was transported to Rush-Copley Hospital in stable
condition. The incident appears to be an isolated occurrence and the investigation is ongoing.

If you have information pertaining to this incident or any other criminal activity you may remain
anonymous by calling the Kendall County Crimestoppers tip line at (630) 553-5999.

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



